
Marysville Borough  
Streets Committee Minutes 

March 1, 2021 
1:30PM 

 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday December 7, 
2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Steve Copp Dave 
Magee and Lance Barthel. Also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, Borough 
Engineer Greg Rogalski Maintenance Workers Ken Miller and Rob Laman.   
  
     
 
Trucks/Equipment: 
No Discussion  
 
 
New Business 
 

1. Spring Leaf Pick up  
Zach was approached about doing a spring leaf pick up.  Rob and Ken were 
concerned about other debris being placed in the pile that would damage the truck. 
The Committee decided to let residents know the garbage company can take any 
clippings or sticks if bundled properly.  

 
2. Curbs and Storm Drains on Overcrest and Cameron  

 
The discussion led to how best control stormwater and Greg talked about not 
putting actually curbs in but just something that could direct the water to run in a 
certain direction. This item was to remain on the agenda for further discussion.    
 

3. Snow Plowing  
The Committee wanted to know why the big truck was used for all the snow events 
the committee thought it was only going to be used on big snow’s and not every 
event. Ken explained to them he can salt the entire town with one truck load. The 
committee was satisfied with the explanation.   

 
Old Business 
 

1. South Main Street Bridge Project  
 
Tri County is working with PennDot to get a project manager assigned to the borough 
and Steve Deck form Tri-County said the borough should here from PennDot in the next 
two (2) weeks.  
 



2. Pole Building   
No New Discussion  

 
3. No Parking/ Snow Emergency Review  

 
The Review of the no parking ordinance led to finding out an ordinance to repeal had 
been signed and adopted. After reviewing the minutes, it was found that there was not a 
vote on the repeal.  Zach will check with Dan to find out next steps.   

          
 

Other Business 
 
Public Comment 
 
                                                          Next Meeting: April 5, 2021 


